Additional Information

P\ THE UNIVERSITY Agenda Item #12¢
IIII ' of NORTH CAROLINA VICE CHANCELLOR FOR
at CHAPEL HILL FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION
300 SOUTH BUILDING T 919.962.3795
CAMPUS BOX 1000 F 919.962.0647
CHAPEL HILL, NC 27599-1000 www.unc.edu/financeadmin

September 23, 2004

Mr. W. Calvin Horton
Manager, Town of Chapel Hill
Town Hall, 2™ Floor

306 North Columbia Street
Chapel Hill, NC 27514

Dear Mr. Horton:

I am responding to an inquiry from the Town Clerk’s office requesting the
nomination of a University employee, who is also a town-resident, to the Town'’s
Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Committee.

| am pleased to forward the name of Meg Holton. Ms. Holton is a registered
civil engineer and is responsible for the engineering aspects of the University’s
stormwater management efforts. Ms. Holton has served on the Town’s
Stormwater Management Advisory Committee and is well versed in the Town
and University efforts to manage stormwater.

While | am pleased by the cooperation that Ms. Holton’s participation indicates,
it is important to recognize that it does not signal a change in the University’s
decision to forego participation in the Town’s stormwater utility and to apply
for our own Phase Il stormwater permit.

Per the request of the Town Clerk’s office, Ms. Holton will also submit an
application for this position.

Sincerely,

Nancy D. §yttenfield
Vice Chancellor for Finance and Administration

cc: Chancellor Moeser



